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Congratulations to Connor, Jacob, Ben, Harry, Jack, Patrick and Ashton in P7 and Elle-

Mae and Dillon form P6 who drew in the final, drew in extra time and lost 4-3 on 

penalties at a local Grassroots Football Tournament. The organisers and many 

spectators congratulated the team on their great performance. 

 
Well done to the Girl’s Gaelic Team who won all their matches at a recent 

Teconnaught Tournament. Thank you to Teconnaught Gaelic Club for organising the 

event and providing transport to and from the event. The Teams comprised P6 girls: 

Aoise, Emily, Sophie, Elle-Mae, Katie, Olivia, Ellen, Charlotte, Erin, Maisie, Nicole and 

Rebecca. In P7: Kirsten, Ellie, Ashling, Keira and Emma. 

 

 Cedar News June (2) 2019                                           
 

Summer Disco 

Thursday 27th June 
 

 



 2 

Well done: 

 Olivia (P2) who was awarded a Stanley 4 Award Certificate. 

 Annie (P4) who gained Level 8 Swim Ireland and Polly (P3) who gained Level 7 

Swim Ireland. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any of the following items at home, and have no 

further use for them, please consider donating them to our 

pre-loved school uniform sale: 

 Cedar Sweatshirts (inc. Nursery) 

 Navy or White Polo Shirts 

 Navy Trousers, Shorts, Skirts or Pinafores 

 Green Summer Dresses 

 Navy Tights 

 Black Plimsolls 

 Wellington Boots 

 Cedar Coats or Fleeces 

 Cedar Book-bags 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play Park in Crossgar 
With the better weather more children are walking to the play 

park after school. The children’s safety walking along the 

Kilmore Road, crossing at the roundabout and their behaviour in 

the park is the responsibility of Parents/Carers and not the 

school. 

Any previous incidents have been as a result of lack of 

supervision with adults not in attendance at all or sitting in their 

cars. Please make sure whoever is collecting your child(ren) from 

school are fully aware of their responsibility in this regard. 

 
 

                  Clothing Bank 
Remember you can recycle the white  

t-shirts that are no longer white, the school 

trousers with the hole at the knee, the 

sweatshirts with no cuff and the single socks. 
 


